November 27, 2011

Dear Sheri Scurr;

Rudy Stock told me you needed a letter covering what I planned to talk about at the law and Justice meeting the 15th and the 16 of December. If this is the case here is my intent. Also I was told this meeting was dealing with the parole board and our comments need to stay on the subject of the parole board.

The subject of the board having two parole books is one item for sure.

The verbal abuse by board members that appear is out of line and is felonious called: Taunting.

The board has a track record of adding on to the conditions above the judges sentencing.

Nowhere in a free country is it legal for the accused to be denied the right to confront their accuser.

Regards;

Ruben J. McKinney

P.O. Box 2627

Havre, MT 59501 406.265.4917 rubenj@bresnan.net FAX 406.265.2277

Toll Free: 1.800.735.8977 Cell; 406.788.8977